
I OPPOSE [HB 3335].

ADUs will only cause municipalities enormous problems with infrastructure accommodations.

[HB 3335] will promote neighborhood overcrowding.

Oregon must wean people off of the "free" and or government subsidized housing programs.

Nonprofits should not be entitled to government funding at all.

[HB 3335] should be discounted and forgotten. 

David S. Wall


